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Conde, Karen L

From: Briana Bruneau <bbruneau@erchonia.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 3:46 PM
To: Conde, Karen L
Subject: RE: Ad Valorem Tax Abatement

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Thank you for the quick response, 
 
All operaƟons at our AtlanƟs Road locaƟon have ceased. We sole operate out of South Carolina now. 
 
Briana Bruneau 
Erchonia CorporaƟon 
WE HAVE RELOCATED OUR CORPORATE HEADQUARTERS!! 
 
Here is our new address. 
 
Erchonia Headquarters 
112 Southchase Blvd 
Fountain Inn, SC  29644 
 

From: Conde, Karen L <Karen.Conde@brevardfl.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 3:44 PM 
To: Briana Bruneau <bbruneau@erchonia.com> 
Subject: RE: Ad Valorem Tax Abatement 
 
Briana, 
 
Good aŌernoon.    
 
Based upon the informaƟon below, your company relocated your operaƟons to South Carolina on October 23.   Erchonia 
has already received the economic development ad valorem tax exempƟon for calendar year 2023.   Erchonia will need 
to submit the Annual Report (DR-418) and the IRS 941 form to ensure that the company was eligible to receive the 
exempƟon for 2023. 
 
Does Erchonia conƟnue to have any operaƟons at 650 AtlanƟs Road, Melbourne, FL 32904 or have all operaƟons at this 
facility ceased? 
 
Thank you for your assistance in this maƩer. 
 
Karen L. Conde 
Assistant to County Manager 
Brevard County Manager’s Office 
2725 Judge Fran Jamieson Way 
Building C, Suite 301 
Viera, FL   32940 
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Phone:   (321) 350-9192 
 
E-Mail:  karen.conde@brevardfl.gov 
 
 
 

From: Briana Bruneau <bbruneau@erchonia.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 4:09 PM 
To: Conde, Karen L <Karen.Conde@brevardfl.gov> 
Subject: Ad Valorem Tax Abatement 
 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good aŌernoon, 
 
My name is Briana and I took over for Megan Tucek at Erchonia corporaƟon. We just got a noƟce regarding tax 
abatement annual report. I was curious if we were required to submit this as we just relocated to South Carolina in 
October of 23. 
 
Briana Bruneau 
Erchonia CorporaƟon 
WE HAVE RELOCATED OUR CORPORATE HEADQUARTERS!! 
 
Here is our new address. 
 
Erchonia Headquarters 
112 Southchase Blvd 
Fountain Inn, SC  29644 
 


